
U and Universal 

Universal has a Facebook!  Some information that can be found at our Facebook are: 

• Job postings for the company and employment opportunities for specific offices 
• Success stories about the people we serve 
• Information about mental health and developmental disabilities resources 
• Stories and information contributed by Universal staff 
• Information about upcoming events that pertain to mental health 

Universal’s Facebook page is a great place to connect and keep up with what is happening within the 
company and in the mental health field!   

On March 28, Governor Roy Cooper signed Executive Order No. 92 (Employment First).  This will help 
provide employment opportunities for people with disabilities. This order establishes meaningful work 
for people regardless of disability.  The governor wants state government to become a leader in 
recruiting and creating an inclusive job climate. Employment First builds on the progress of NC Job 
Ready and Everybody Works NC and is aligned with efforts to create an inclusive work environment 
prohibiting discrimination in State Employment. 


